
TOWN OF THERESA_________BOARD OF REVIEW_________ May 9, 2018 

 

 

 The meeting of the Board of Review was called to order by Town Chairman Paul 

Christian on Wednesday, May 9, 2018 at 6:00 p.m.  A roll call was taken.  Chairman 

Christian, Supervisor Dale Dyer, Supervisor Lloyd Hilgendorf and Assessor Nathan 

Carlson were present. Supervisor Dyer nominated Chairman Christian to be Chairman of 

the Board of Review.  The nomination was seconded by Supervisor Hilgendorf.  Motion 

carried (3 ayes). 

 Chairman Christian, Supervisor Dyers and Hilgendorf and the clerk had attended 

training.  The Open Book was held on April 13 from 3:00 to 5:00 p.m. and the assessor 

was present during the whole time. Nathan Carlson signed the assessor’s affidavit. 

Nathan stated that the assessment to sales ratio for the state was about 88%, so the Town 

will have to think about reassessment soon. There were no objectors present.   

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Supervisor Hilgendorf and 

seconded by Supervisor Dyer.  Motion carried (3 ayes).  The meeting was adjourned at 

8:00 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Diane Steger, Clerk 

 


